
Lady Bulldogs head for Iowa
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By Dale McElrath
The District 26 

champion UNCA Lady 
Bulldogs are on their 
way to Cedar Rapids, 
Iowa for the NAIA Nat
ional Championship
playoffs.

They earned the trip 
by whipping District 19 
champion Spring Garden, 
Pa. 87-59 in the Bi- 
District playoff game 
in Justice Gym on March 
6.

Despite UNCA's 28- 
point winning margin — 
the contest wasn't a 
blow out.

The Lady Bobcats

jumped out to an early
10- 3 lead with 14 
minutes to go in the 
first half behind the 
inside-outside punch of 
Kathy Killian and Dawn 
Sanders, and cold 
shooting by UNCA.

But the Lady BuUdogs 
began to find the 
range.

UNCA center Sheila 
Ford tossed in six 
points as the Lady 
Bulldogs outs cored
Spring Garden 8-0 in 
the next two-and-a- 
half minutes to take an
11- 10 lead.

The Lady Bobcats

weren't ready to give 
up. Killian and Sanders 
each scored to give 
Spring Garden a 14-11 
lead with 11 minutes to 
go in the half.

After Ford converted 
a three-point play to 
tie the game at 14, Kim 
Duncan gave the Lady 
Bulldogs the lead for 
good when she took a 
pass from Trish Wyatt 
in for a layup with 
about nine minutes to 
go in the half.

UNCA pulled away 
from the Lady Bobcats 
behind guards Wyatt and
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Few filing for Student Government positions

Cagle unopposed in 
bid for re-election

By Anne Snuffer

So far only one stu
dent has filed, and one 
is planning to file on 
Friday for the elected 
positions of president 
and vice president of 
UNCA's Student Govern
ment Association.

According to Mike 
Hagarty, elections
commissioner, a nomi
nation form for the 
position of president 
came in from incumbent 
Ken Cagle.Coach Carroll's Reward!
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Constitution faces vote

Doug Miller plans to 
file for the position 
of vice president on 
Friday, pending passage 
of the SGA's new con
stitution .

Cagle announced his 
decision to run again 
March 5.

He said he would 
"like to challenge any
one" to run against 
him.

He added that there 
was no one running a- 
gainst him because 
"students at UNCA don't

have the backbone to 
stand for what they 
believe in. They don't 
take the initiative to 
go for things."

He went on to say 
"there is a problem of 
getting people to run

for office because they 
(the positions) take up 
a lot of time."

Passage of the revis
ed constitution would 
enable Miller to meet
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By Anne Snuffer

UNCA students have 
the opportunity March 
15 and 16 to vote out 
the student govern
ment's outdated, 10- 
year-old constitution 
by voting to accept a 
newly revised version.

In this referendum, 
students will determine 
the passage or failure 
of the new constitu
tion, which the Student 
Government Association 
has been laboring over

for many months.
Ken Cagle, president 

of the SGA, said "under 
the old constitution 
there were lots of 
loopholes and outdated 
information."

He added that the new 
constitution would give 
students more responsi
bilities in the execu
tive, legislative, and 
judicial branches of 
student government.

Cagle went on to say 
that the old consti
tution dates back to

May 1973.
He said there was a 

need to update the 
constitution to keep 
pace with changes 
occurring at UNCA.

Students are encour
aged to pick up a copy 
of the new constitution 
at the SGA offices in 
the Student Center.

Voting will take 
place in front of the 
Student Center and in 
front of the library 
from 11 a.m. until 2 
March 15 and 16.
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Lady Bulldogs heading west!
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